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I support my daughters with only one income at home. My healthcare premium was 

cut in half once we started on the healthcare trust plan. The $0 copay for generic 

medications has helped me save money to put toward my family that includes 

groceries, gas, medical bills, etc. As soon as the trust was introduced, everyone 

wanted to sign up at my work to choose the lower cost premiums. This is a really 

significant program for people who have families. I believe that healthcare should be 

affordable for all, especially healthcare workers. I have seen the wellness program, 

preventive programs, and access to diabetic medications, etc. be lifechanging for 

people. Please continue this funding for the Essential Workers Healthcare Trust 

which provides affordable healthcare to essential workers. 


